
Spring Bible Study for Women at
Church of the Good Shepherd

You are invited to join other women to study the book of
Colossians in seven lessons this spring…

Wednesdays, 9:00-10:30 a.m.
 3/26-5/14 (Taking a break on 4/16)

OR
Fridays, 12:30-2:00 p.m. 

3/28-5/16 (Taking a break on 4/18)

Email Julie Burson, Women’s Ministry Director, to RSVP or ask
questions before March 20 (julieburson@cgsonline.org).

Purchase your own study guide from Amazon or New Growth
Press and bring it and a Bible with you to each session.

There is no additional fee for this study and no childcare will be
provided (infants are welcome to attend with Mom and
homeschooled children can bring their work in the room if
they are fully independent).  

Details about our meeting space will be emailed in advance of
the first session.

“If then you have been raised with Christ,  seek the things that
are above, where Christ is, seated at the right hand of God.”

Colossians 3:1
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